PATIENT/CAREGIVER COMMUNICATIONS

AND THE DELIVERY OF BAD NEWS

A STUDY INVOLVING BEREAVED PARENTS


We are conducting a study about medical bad news delivery and the communication between patient and care provider. We are particularly interested in looking at communication about stillbirth diagnosis as well as parents who have had a neonatal death (death of a baby less than 28 days after birth) or a pregnancy loss diagnosis. We are hoping to learn more about this kind of communication and offer insights to care-providers about the effects of these interactions.


We would like to express our sincere sympathy for your loss. If you are interested in sharing information about your diagnosis, we invite you to fill out a questionnaire about your experiences when you were given the news of the death of your baby. The survey is confidential. Data collected will be used in completion of a master’s program at San Francisco State University.


This study is open to men and women 18 or older.



The study is available online at: www.surveymonkey.com/nld
For more information, email Suzanne Pullen at spullen@sfsu.edu, or call, (415) 338-3158.

